


 Members of the community who are unvaccinated or eligible but not boosted must 
wear higher-grade masks indoors throughout campus.  

 Employees and students have the right to ask all individuals to wear masks in their 
personal workspaces or residence hall rooms, respectively. 

 The campus is only open to members of the University community and invited guests. 
Guests must wear higher-grade masks indoors throughout campus regardless of 
vaccination status. 

 
We will continue to monitor the trends on and off campus, as well as the guidance from the 
CDC and state.  If you have any questions, please reach out to your dean or department chair.  
You can always feel free to email me with any specific concerns or questions. 
 
Update on Administrative Searches 
Vice President for Enrollment Management 
We have three finalists on campus this week.  We are looking forward to meeting with them 
and receiving campus feedback.  This will be an important role for us in the years ahead. 
 
Dean of the Weinberg Memorial Library 
As announced, we are so pleased that George Aulisio accepted the position of Dean of the 
Weinberg Memorial Library, beginning immediately.  George has done an outstanding job as 
interim dean and I am confident that he will continue to be a strong advocate and leader for 
our Library and our Library faculty. 
 
Dean of the Kania School of Management 
Three candidates will be on campus on campus this week.  We look forward to campus 
feedback and will hopefully be making an offer within the next couple of weeks. 
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Updates 

 On February 26th OT students joined the staff from United Neighborhood Centers (UNC) 


